
From: Homer, Trina
Sent: 11/23/2010 1:42:21 PM
To: 'Clanon, Paul' (paul.clanon@cpuc.ca.gov); Lindh, Frank (frank.lindh@cpuc.ca.gov)

Cherry, Brian K (/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=BKC7)Cc:
Bcc:
Subject: RE: Feedback — gas conservation program authorization?

Great - thanks Paul!

From: Clanon, Paul [mailto:paul.clanon@cpuc.ca.gov]
Sent: Tuesday, November 23, 2010 11:46 AM 
To: Horner, Trina; Lindh, Frank 
Cc: Cherry, Brian K
Subject: RE: Feedback — gas conservation program authorization?

We're talking internally. Should be not long.

From: Horner, Trina [mailto:TNHc@pge.com]
Sent: Tuesday, November 23, 2010 10:41 AM 
To: Clanon, Paul; Lindh, Frank 
Cc: Cherry, Brian K
Subject: Feedback - gas conservation program authorization?

Hi Paul and Frank, just checking in to see if you had any feedback on whether some form of approval 
would be necessary before PG&E launches the shareholder-funded December gas savings incentive 
program we discussed with you yesterday. If your sense is that the letter process we discussed is 
necessary, we can get right on that before the holiday. I'm around all day if you can give me a call or 
shoot me an e-mail: Redacted is my blackberry.

Also, Paul, was hoping to talk quickly about Top 100 timing (for 2007/08).

Thanks,

Trina
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